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Pacific Century Financial Corporation Announces First Quarter 2002 Earnings Conference Call;
Monday, April 22, 2002, at 2:00 p.m. ET, 8:00 a.m. Hawaii Time

April 8, 2002

HONOLULU, Apr 8, 2002 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Pacific Century Financial Corporation (NYSE: BOH), a regional financial services company
headquartered in Honolulu, Hawaii, will hold its quarterly conference call to discuss first quarter results and 2002 outlook on Monday, April 22, 2001, at
2:00 p.m. Eastern Time (8:00 a.m. Hawaii Time).

The call will be accessible via teleconference and via the investor relations link of Pacific Century Financial Corporation's web site, www.boh.com. The
conference call number is (800) 360-9865 in the U.S. or (973) 694-6836 for international callers. A replay will be available for one week beginning at
4:00 p.m. ET on Monday, April 22, 2002 by calling (800) 428-6051 (U.S.) or (973) 709-2089 (International) and entering the number 235299 when
prompted. A replay of the presentation will be also available on the Company's web site.

Pacific Century Financial Corporation's primary subsidiary is Bank of Hawaii, the largest locally headquartered commercial bank in the state of Hawaii.
Founded in 1897, the company had total assets of $10.6 billion as of December 31, 2001. Pacific Century and its subsidiaries provide a wide range of
financial services to businesses, consumers and governments in Hawaii, the West Pacific and American Samoa.
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